

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

2nd October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Educational Visit to the Isle of Wight 5th July - 9th July 2021

I am writing to you in order to get your thoughts about our Year 6 visit to the Isle of Wight next year. We are provisionally booked with the Isle of Wight Experience for the week of the 5th July to 9th July.

The visit consists of five days full board and lodging with at least two outings each day and evening activities. The cost of the trip will be approximately £390 per child depending on numbers. Obviously, this visit will be dependent upon how the current climate continues and on government guidelines which are being reviewed in ongoing stages.

If you are interested and would like your child to participate in this experience, please fill in the slip below and return it to school no later than Wednesday, 21st October.

At this stage we are currently not requesting a deposit. Further details will be sent in due course with regards to payments that are normally payable in instalments with the final balance to be paid by May 2021.

Each year the children thoroughly enjoy their time on the Isle of Wight and I very much hope that your child will be able to join us next year.

If you would like to discuss the trip with us please contact us via the school office.

Mr Joseph Figg

Yours sincerely

Executive Headteacher

Isle of Wight 2021 My child ______ would like to participate in the Isle of Wight Trip. My child _____ does not wish to take part in the Isle of Wight Trip. Signed _____

